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                                                                                                                                                                         February 5, 2018   

Routes of Administration Pharmacy Benefit Exclusion  

 

Effective April 1, 2018, the following routes of administration will be excluded from the commercial pharmacy 

benefit coverage as they are more appropriately covered under the medical benefit.  

 

Affected subscribers who recently received a drug with one of these routes of administration under their pharmacy 

benefit will be notified of the change and directed to contact their providers to discuss appropriate treatment options. 

  

 

Routes of Administration Exclusion 

Combination 

Epidural 

Hemodialysis 

Intra-arterial 

Intraperitoneal 

Intra-articular 

Intrapleural 

Intratympanic 

Intratracheal 

Perfusion 

 

Products Impacted 

This notice applies to commercial lines of business. 

 

Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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